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

From: Joe Daly <joedaly@echotrips.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 10:47 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter-Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Amendments
Attachments: 2018 07-24 Comments by Joe Daly on Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments.pdf

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board  
 
Dear Ms. Townsend: 
 
Please find my Comment Letter attached. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Joe Daly 
 
 
Joe Daly 
joedaly@echotrips.com 
510-847-4436 (cell) 
510-527-6349 (home) 
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